
 

 

 
  
 

 
 
 

Exhibition opportunities during the International Symposium on Food Safety and Quality: 
Applications of Nuclear and Related Techniques 

 

The IAEA is organizing the International Symposium on Food Safety and Quality: Applications of 
Nuclear and Related Techniques in Vienna, Austria, from 10 to 13 November 2014. 

More than 400 participants from IAEA Member States and international organizations are expected to 
attend the symposium. To highlight the latest developments in analytical techniques for food 
traceability, authentication and contaminant control, and also advances in food irradiation, it is 
planned to hold an exhibition with vendors in these fields in conjunction with the symposium.  The 
symposium and the exhibition will both take place at the Vienna International Centre on the afore-
mentioned dates.  

A limited amount of space will be available for commercial vendors’ displays/exhibits during the 
conference. Interested parties should contact the Scientific Secretariat by email (FEP Symposium 2014 
- Contact Point FEP-Symposium-2014.Contact-Point@iaea.org ) before 15. May 2014. 


